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1. Purpose of Report 
To report to the Board matters raised by or of interest to the Community Board. 

2. Recommendations 
It is recommended that the Makara/Ohariu Community Board: 
 

1. Receive the information. 

3. Information 

3.1  Makara Road Improvement Project CX097 ($50,000) 
“Phillips Corner” Widening. 
The project is to improve the alignment of the corner at 60 Takarau Gorge Rd. 

The project is 90% complete with the following works outstanding: 

1. Sealing of the carriageway. 
2. Installation of fences. 
3. Planting of the batter face. 

The works are now expected to be completed by the middle of May 2006. 

3.2 Other Roading matters 
These items cover other roading works being carried out in the Makara – Ohariu area. 

a) Takarau Gorge Rd edge failures 
Repairs to the two edge failures are due to start on Monday 22 May 2006 with 
completion expected prior to the end of June 2006.  

b) Makara / Ohariu Speed Limits 

The current timetable for the introduction of the rural speed limits is as follows: 

February 2006 Consultation with community (Completed 27 March) 
25 May 2006 Committee hears oral submissions 
8 June 2006 Committee considers speed change 
June 2006 Council Approves speed change 
June/July 2006 Council writes to the Director of Land Transport New 

Zealand and the Commissioner of Police advising of the 
new speed limit. 

July 2006 New Speed signs put in place. 
 
 

Report prepared by: Steve Wright (Project Manager Resurfacing) 


